NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The Western Line School District Board of Trustees will receive bids on Surplus Items until Monday, July 25, 2022, at 12:00 noon at the Larry D. Green Administrative Complex in Avon, MS.
Bids will be awarded to the highest bidder.
Bid forms and specifications may be picked up at the Office of the Superintendent, Avon, MS. For more information, please call 662-335-7186.
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any/or all bids.
                                                                                        Dr. Lawrence Hudson, Superintendent
Western Line School District
Avon, MS 38723 662-335-7186
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